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Fatality at Hidden Valley 
 
  
A Hidden Valley Joint Venture employee was fatally injured in an incident on a road at the Hidden Valley mine 
site in Papua New Guinea, on Saturday afternoon, 18 July. 
  
Newcrest is deeply saddened by this incident and we are working with the management of Hidden Valley to 
understand the circumstances. An investigation is underway. 
 
Operations have been temporarily suspended, after the incident over the weekend. 
  
We express our condolences and support to the employee’s family, friends and colleagues at the Hidden Valley 
operation, during this difficult time. 
  

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Christopher Maitland Jon Gourlay  Rachel Eaves 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 3 9522 5448 T: +61 3 9522 5593    
E: chris.maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Jon.Gourlay@newcrest.com.au  E: Rachel.Eaves@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au
 


